
Vancouver Chinese Evangelical Free Church

July 9th, 2023 - ESC Worship Service


Call to Worship 


Worship in Song 


Scripture Reading: Hebrews 12:1-3 


Pastoral Prayer 


Sermon:  “Finishing the Race Well" (Pastor Joseph Yu)


Response in Song 


Offering and Prayer for Offering 


Doxology 


Announcement 


• Welcome! If you’re new to our worship service, welcome to our church!  You are invited 
to stay for snacks and refreshment at the Fellowship Hall after today’s service.  If you 
like us to connect with you, please email us at hello@vcefc.org so that someone from the 
care team can reach out to you.


• Our next ESC Gathering will be an ESC Appreciation BBQ Lunch on July 16 at 12:45 in 
the church’s courtyard. We want to take this opportunity to show our appreciation and 
celebrate the faithful service of everyone who have served in our ESC ministries. This 
event is by free will offering, but registration is required. Registration Table will be in the 
Fellowship Hall after the worship service.


• Gym Afternoon: The first church wide gym afternoon will be at Vancouver Christian 
School on Sunday July 16, from 3pm to 5:30pm. Volleyball and badminton. 


• VCEFC is planning an outreach program for the children of our neighbourhood this 
summer. We will be offering a week long computer coding camp from July 24 - 28, 
7pm - 8:30pm for children age 8-12, culminating with a BBQ to invite their family and 
friends to celebrate and show off their completed projects.We will offer this as a FREE 
gift for our neighbourhood. We want to bless these children with an opportunity to learn 
and have fun this summer. Vancouver Christian School has generously supplied us with 
40 computers for this project. Currently we are looking for volunteer helpers. No 
computer experience necessary.


• Neighbourhood Coffee Ministry:The purpose of this ministry is to serve our neighbours, 
get to know them, and be a welcoming presence in the community. We’ll be setting up a 
table at the front of the church to serve coffee, juice, water, tea, and some light snacks 



this afternoon from 1:30-3:30. We are looking for ESC members to help to serve in this 
ministry. Responsibilities would include:


• helping to setup


• serving food/drinks


• conversing with neighbours


• cleaning up


Benediction: 

Ephesians 3:20-21

Now to him who is able to do immeasurably more than all we ask or imagine, according to 
his power that is at work within us, to him be glory in the church and in Christ Jesus 
throughout all generations, for ever and ever! -Amen


